
 

 

 
 
Dear Ski Friends, 
 
After a great deal of work by many we wish to invite you  to the North American FIS TD 
Updates for 2013/14 Season. Most likely you have received  an email from us via Constant 
Contact, but in case you haven’t, you may use this email as an invite to register for the fall 
updates.  You may go to  www.nafistd.com  to view details and links to register for the 
updates.  
 
Denver, Colorado – October 25-27, 2013 
Ottawa, Ontario – November 1-3, 2013 
 
North American FIS TD Updates 2013 Invitation and Announcement 
  
Dear Alpine Ski Racing Colleagues: 
  
Alpine FIS TD Updates for North America are returning to our well-known format of shared hosting on 
alternating weekends between our USA/Canada partnership. This after a successful first-ever single-
event-only format for Update 2012 in Las Vegas. As Elvis found out, once you've played Vegas it's all 
downhill from there, but that suits us perfectly.  We wish you safe travels to whichever event you are 
attending (Denver or Ottawa) and thank you in advance for setting aside your valuable time to attend 
at your own expense. We would urge you to help us by registering with us and the hotels as early as 
possible. We would also ask you to please extend this announcement and all details for registration to 
as many alpine ski-racing colleagues as you can. All interested parties are welcome, and again, early 
registration is a great help to us. The 2013-14 alpine season will provide interesting challenges and 
issues as there are many new equipment regulations and rules changes that will be applied. As 
always we depend on you to be fully up to date on these important changes and to keep safety and 
fairness as the top priorities while doing so. The effects and excitement of the 2012 Las Vegas 
experience notwithstanding, even Elvis went back to Denver and he even played Ottawa (April, 1957). 
Some of you were FIS TD's then so you may have been on the 'Rock n' Roll Cannon Ball' train that 
brought concert goers to town. Although we can't commit to the same convivial transport we can 
guarantee the same level of excitement and quality of content. 
    
Please reach us with any questions, again please make arrangements and reservations early, and 
accept our thanks for your extraordinary contributions to our sport. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Van Slyke & Ted Savage 
FIS TD Commissioner’s for USA & CAN  

 

 

http://www.nafistd.com/

